Holly Minniti

The proposed mining project proposed by a foreign company concerns us as residents of the
beautiful and scenic Catalina Foothills. We're concerned about not only the ugly strip/pit mining,
egregious planned use of our already scarce and precarious water source, but also the impact on our
regions air quality!

We believe that too much emphasis has been placed on the jobs the mine will provide (only around
400!?) and the world's voracious need of copper.

What legacy does our state government and regulatory bodies want to leave behind? ADEQ's job is
to protect the citizens of Arizona - not to facilitate a foreign company's healthy bottom line. Copper
World should be required to obtain a Class I permit so that it is ALWAYS accountable for limiting
its air pollution and protecting our environment. You owe this to the people you are charged to
serve!

Respectfully submitted for your consideration,
Holly & Fred Minniti
Catalina Foothills Residents



